Lake Committee Meeting Date June 7, 2018		 Start 7:30PM
Attending: Gerry Primavera, Christine Matrisciano, Ed Clark, John O’Connor, Jim Pevonville, Jim Tierney, Mike Freedman, Mark Kempner, Christine Prusiensky, Gregg Bunch, Tom Alameda & Mark Didriksen.
Old Business – 
1) May minutes approved and submitted 
2) Boating Safety Course approved for August 18. Asked everyone to keep getting the word out 
3) Agreed sailing course to be given thru sailing club. New Business – 1) 97 West Lakeshore Dr, resident complied with our guidelines and moved the dock to center of property. In the future Gerry would like to see a survey of the property, and drawing of the dock and materials being used, Committee thought this was a good idea. 2) New bumpers to docks without them. Cost should be under 259 per fender. Gerry felt it also should be up to the boat owner bumpers on their boats until issue can be solved. 3) Request to post no fishing signs on docks not designated for fishing. Committee was in favor of this and would like it taken to Board. Also, it was suggested that only boat owners of boats on each dock be allowed to walk onto to dock. Committee agreed on this. Not sure what next step. I will bring it up at the next lake meeting for final decision and then take to board, 4) Committee felt that the age change for unaccompanied minors should be dealt with by the beach committee. Gregg Bunch said he would take it to beach. The minnow project has been deep sixed. Beach 3 pumps still a problem and they will only tun during times campers are at the beach. Mike and Joanne will go to new visitor’s dock and deal with the issue of the ground being lower than the dock and possibly fill in some way so those departing boats won’t have to step down and risk falling. Ike and Joanne will check the status of the two trees at base of spillway. A lot of conflicting reports. Committee agreed that honoring those who have been friends of the lake with a plaque and/or gift card.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned 8:30PM. 
Minutes submitted and approved by: Mark Kempner-OIC 
